
 
My name is Cooper, and for my upcoming Bar Mitzvah I 
am using my passion for art to help people. I’ve been 
fortunate to have enough materials and help in order to 
support my love for art. I want to let other kids 
experience this. 
With your assistance, I will be collecting art supplies and 
books to donate to the Sara Holbrook Community Center 
and money to help fund sending kids to camp at the 
Davis Studio. My hope is that this effort will help others 
develop their own passion for art. 

 
If you would like to help, here are some options you can choose from: 
» Art supplies (paintbrushes, watercolor paints, crayons, markers, paper...) 
» Children’s books about art or famous artists 
» Donations to help fund sending children in need to camp at the Davis Studio in 
Burlington. 
 
[Please make checks out to The Davis Studio, and put “Scholarship Fund” on the 
memo line] 
 
You can drop off or send whatever you want to donate to this address, by May 1st: 
» 121 Oak Hill Rd. Shelburne, VT 05482  (we’ll have a box on the porch) 
 
For more information about these organizations, go to the following websites: 
» Sara Holbrook Community Center 
» The Davis Studio 
 
Thank you for your consideration and aid. 

Cooper Birdsall 
(original art used by permission from the artist, Peter Reynolds) 

http://www.saraholbrookcc.org/
http://davisstudiovt.com

